From: Low Pay Commission1
Sent: 30 March 2012 11:00

Subject: RE: Freedom of Information Request

Dear 
 

Thank you for your enquiry below.
 

The Low Pay Commission is an independent advisory body and does not have any regulatory functions.  Our role is to advice the Government on the National Minimum Wage.
 

Regards, 

Jay Arjan 
Low Pay Commission 
6th Floor 
Victoria House 
Southampton Row 
London WC1B 4AD 
020 7271 0450 

 



Sent: 26 March 2012 17:22
To: Low Pay Commission1
Subject: Freedom of Information Request
Freedom of Information Officer

Low Pay Commission
Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to obtain information about your authority’s use of the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000 (RIPA) and the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000 Scotland (RIPSA). 

To outline my query as clearly as possible, I am requesting: 

1. How many times has your authority authorised operations or investigations under RIPA or RIPSA in the periods: 

a) 1st March 2009– 28th February 2010? 

b) 1st March 2010– 28th February 2011?

c) 1st March 2011– 29th February 2012

In each instance, please state the nature of the offence (e.g. graffiti, fly tipping etc.).

Please also provide details of how many resulted in prosecutions and convictions.

Please note I am not asking for details of the defendants or the case itself.

I understand that under the Freedom of Information Act, I am entitled to a response within 20 working days.  I would be grateful if you could confirm in writing that you have received this request as soon as possible. 

Kind regards,

